
 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

MAY 22, 2014 
 
 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were: Jeff Lofton, Jim Christian, Larry Fuller, Al Chamberlin, Chairman Ed 
Meier. 
 
The first order of business was to review police reports.  
 
Everyone was reminded there will be a Memorial Day Program May 26, 2014 at 10:00 
a.m. at the St. Louis Veterans Home.  Everyone is invited. 
 
The Chairman reminded everyone school would be out next week. 
 
The question was brought up about marked cross walks around the parks and schools 
in the City.  We suggest the Maintenance Department look into painting new 
crosswalks. 
 
It was noted if you have street lights not lit, get the number off of the pole and give the 
number to city hall. 
 
National Night Out is October 7, 2014. 
 
The Board was also asking who is the Aldermanic representative for the Public Safety 
Committee? 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm.  The next meeting will be held on June 26, 
2014. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 


